Dear Business Owner,

We are coming to you as a concerned group of citizens strongly requesting you do not enforce
the vaccine mandate enacted last week by the Los Angeles City Council. The unvaccinated
make up close to 40% of the city’s population, and without our patronage, businesses will
surely continue to suffer, as you and your fellow business owners have for nearly two years. We
are the collective group of people who fought the loudest and hardest for businesses like yours
during the pandemic, we have done all we can to continue supporting businesses in any way
possible, and now our local government officials have turned their backs on all of us entirely.
Business owners, employees, and patrons are all facing unlawful discrimination.

Our CDC, as well as many studies across the world have confirmed that a person’s natural
immunity from previously being infected with COVID-19 is as effective, if not more effective,
than the vaccine itself. If the Los Angeles City Council was truly concerned in “following the
science” and making these decisions with ALL their constituents’ best interest in mind, they
would be considering natural immunity. In addition, being fully vaccinated does not make
someone immune to COVID-19, nor from spreading it, so it is very clear this mandate was in
no way passed to limit the spread of the virus or to protect the vaccinated. It is a clear attempt to
strong arm the unvaccinated citizens into fulfilling the vaccine agenda by taking away most of
the liberties we all have a right to, regardless of vaccination status. Whether you agree with this
mandate or not, business owners are once again being forced into making difficult decisions for
their livelihoods and that of their employees.

Never before in the history of the United States has a personal health mandate been so stringent
and overreaching. The city officials’ empty promises and ever-moving finish lines will be
indefinite until we collectively take a stand and return the power to where it belongs: with the
tax paying citizens of this great city. We hope you will stand with us and fight the tyranny that
Is occurring all over our nation.

Thank you for your consideration.

KNOW YOUR RIGHTS AS A BUSINESS OWNER

The following sites provide important legal information regarding masks, lockdowns and vax
passports for business owners. BRAVE is a coalition of business owners standing up to

unconstitutional orders.

www.TheHealthyAmerican.org

Standing for Truth and Freedom
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ConstitutionalLawGroup.us TheHealthyAmerican.org BraveCoalitionUsa.com




